
CMZoo New Vehicle Entrance
Watch for signage directing you to the new entrance archway in the southwest 
corner of the Zoo’s parking lot. You will no longer drive in through the gate next 
to Zoo Admissions. 

Proof of Zoo daytime admission is still required to drive up to the Shrine. 

If the check-in booth is not staffed, please press the call button to speak with a 
staff member. Call (719) 633-9925 with any questions or concerns.


